
 

Land Use Committee Meeting Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council  

 
December 2, 2016 

 
 

The Land Use Committee will meet for a site visit on December 2, 2016 at 8:15 am at 27 
Boylston Street in the rear parking lot (near Container Store entrance) to view the site of the 
proposed modifications for the below petition. 
 
#261-16(2) Special Permit Petition to allow site and building improvements at "The Street" 
 
All interested parties are invited. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Marc C. Laredo 

 
 
 
 

By City Clerk at 5:23 pm, Nov 28, 2016


